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November Report 

 

Congratulations to the 2024 Forum Team led by PID Steve Sherer of OH3.  1,907 attendees 
were in Louisville to enjoy leadership sessions, fellowship and great food.   Ohio sponsored 
the Midwest Breakfast, and I would personally like to thank all those Ohio Lions who helped 
register and welcomed our fellow Lions from other multiples. 

2025 Forum is to be held in Atlantic City, New Jersey, September 18-20, 2025.  Make plans 
soon to attend this event. 

 

PDG Deborah Luttrell 


